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The Knight’s Tablet 
“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul September 11, 2024 

Upcoming Events 

Sept. 2-13~ NWEA Testing for Grades 

K-6 

Sept. 14-Happy Birthday, Father Joe! 

Sept. 16-18~ 6th Grade Camp 

Sept. 24~ Picture Day 

Sept. 25~ St. Paul Night @ Freddy’s 

(see flyer on p. 6) 

Oct. 2~ Blessing of the Pets 

Oct. 4 ~ Faculty Meeting-NOON  

DISMISSAL 

Oct. 23~ First Reconciliation Parent 

Meeting  

Servers Schedule 

Sep. 9-13  L.Talbott & T.O’Connor 

Sep. 14   4:30 PM VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Sep. 15     7:00AM A. Mueller & C. Hall 

      9:00 AM H. Sigmund & C. Hoff 

      11:00 AM M. Phillips & P. Mueller 

Sep. 16-20  C. Fowler & G. Barry 

Students in kindergarten through 

sixth grade are finishing up with 

NWEA testing this week. They will 

test again in the winter and 

spring. Seventh and eighth 

grade will be taking the ITBS test 

next week. Please pray for our 

6th graders as they head to 

Camp Lakewood on Monday.  



 

 

St. Paul’s CYC registration for basketball is LIVE through    

September only!                                                                           

SIGN UP TODAY! 

 

Here is the link for the registration page:  

https://teamsideline.com/sites/cycnorthwest/current-

programs  

 

UNIFORMS: The basketball uniforms for 3rd-8th grade consist 

of a reversible white/black sleeveless jersey and shorts. A 

minimum time of 4-weeks is needed for uniform orders, so 

please place your order well before the season begins. Please 

do not wait to order your uniform! 

 

UNIFORM STORE:   

https://bsnteamsports.com/shop/JYcTTwCxeY  

 

For questions about the Basketball Program, contact our coor-

dinator Lindsay Lampe at spspbasketball@gmail.com  

 

Thank you, 

St. Paul Youth Sports Association 

https://teamsideline.com/sites/cycnorthwest/current-programs?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR3J_GR9OnF7zEpkNk2PoVStDab2PcmrZeezJR9nL3hZ7ucylEjY1ARd8nc_aem_rzGmf2AKyLBMvLy_DIsPaA
https://teamsideline.com/sites/cycnorthwest/current-programs?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR3J_GR9OnF7zEpkNk2PoVStDab2PcmrZeezJR9nL3hZ7ucylEjY1ARd8nc_aem_rzGmf2AKyLBMvLy_DIsPaA
https://bsnteamsports.com/shop/JYcTTwCxeY?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR33J_E5CuL0mgOWvDlDTHTgPkw1IOr9w70760LPCdZRUZZJVLXtm-r1xrU_aem_RnM8_37BZr1Jyh9rxqMrbw
mailto:spspbasketball@gmail.com


 

 

School News/Reminders: 

 

 

 

 

 

     is Tuesday, Sept. 24 

Congratulations to the following students who completed the 

St. Charles City-County Library Summer Challenge reading   

program: Isabel Hembrock, Riley Runge, Nathan Loy, John Roettger, 

James Roettger, Gus Waltersdorf, Magdalene Buerck, August Mueller, 

Max Mueller, Nathan Hembrock, Lily Hall, Christian Hall, Riley Runge, 

Mikey Runge, Danny Runge, Jacob Duffy,  Keegan McEnaney, Owen 

McEnaney, Brynnley Wunderlich, Ryan Wunderlich, Andrew Branco, 

Louis Branco, Claire Lenz, Grace Pirtle, Claire Liszewski, Nora 

Liszewski, Kenley Lickteig, Adele Vogt, Landon Griffin, Brynlee Miller, 

Rogue Howard, James Wilsonholme, Isabelle Wilsonholme 

https://school.st-paulchurch.org/sites/stpaulschool/files/uploads/documents/amazon_wish_list_6.pdf


 

 

St. Paul 175th Anniversary Shirts are still  

available in adult sizes for $15. 
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